
January, 2024

Dear Warwick Little League Supporter,

Warwick Little League wants to thank you for your sponsorship consideration and support. With over 250
local Players involved in this program, your dedication to the league is greatly appreciated. We register
over 250 local children a year into this worthwhile program that promotes teamwork, fairness,
sportsmanship, fitness, commitment, and personal growth. Although it may seem early, in order for our
Spring and Summer seasons to run smoothly, we need to have all of our sponsors lined up by February
15th. We as a League will continue to offer baseball for all children ages 4-16 because of your support!

What does all of this mean? We would love to count on your commitment this year in sponsoring a team. The money from team sponsorship
contributes to a variety of necessary purchases; team uniforms, equipment, field maintenance, umpires, and insurance are just a few of the
expenses incurred during the season.

Warwick Little League is using sponsor names to identify teams and will have the business name placed on player jerseys. As a sponsor you will
also be featured on our website, our Facebook page, and our Twitter page throughout the season. We hope you will like our new efforts to
publicly thank you for your donation to our league and always know that all of our volunteers, parents, and players truly appreciate your help in
making our League great!

The following is a breakdown of the sponsorship levels for the 2024 season. Please accept our personal invitation to come see these children in their
glory, playing the All American Pastime. For game schedules please visit our website; www.warwickll.com.

Sponsorship Team Level Ages Cost Approx. Teams

Tee-Ball 5-6 $500.00 4

Rookie 6-8 $500.00 5

Minors 8-12 $500.00 5

Major 10-12 $500.00 3

50/70 11-13 $500.00 2

Junior 13-15 $500.00 1

Tournament Teams 9-18 $500.00 4

Total Approx. Teams 24

Please remember with an additional $100.00 your business logo will be placed on a banner and displayed at one of our Little
League fields! Please email your logo information to; Spencer Todd from Vinyl Creations at vinylcreationspa@gmail.com You
may contact me for any clarification via email at warwick.fundraiser@gmail.com or telephone at 717-475-5476. Please

indicate if you have a request for an individual level or team.

Thank you,

The Warwick Little League Board



2024 Warwick Little League Sponsorship Form

Business name as you want it to appear on team jerseys/shirts:

Please PRINT: ________________________________________________________

Contact Person: _______________________________________________________

Phone & Email: ________________________________________________________

I would like to sponsor a specific player’s team/level
(please note we cannot guarantee team sponsorship assignments but will try our best to accommodate).

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

____ I would like to sponsor a team which includes my business logo on a banner at the league’s main field as well
as your business name placed on each player’s team jersey. Sponsor’s shirt size ______ ($600).

____ I would like to purchase a new banner logo spot for advertising purposes. No team sponsorship ($150)

____ I am unable to sponsor a team, but I would like to make a donation in the amount of $_________ to support
the 2024 Warwick Little League season as well as the Future of Warwick Little League.

In 2024, we are continuing to expand our fundraising to do more within the community. If you are interested in
learning more ways to assist WLL, please email Jonathan at warwick.fundraiser@gmail.com for more
information.

Please Note, a local Lititz business, Vinyl Creations, will be making our Sponsorship banner. Please send your
artwork directly to Spencer Todd at vinylcreationspa@gmail.com.

Do you need a receipt? YES NO

Please make all checks payable to “Warwick Little League.”

Mail to:
Warwick Little League
Attn: Jonathan Smith
PO BOX 314
Lititz, PA 17543

From All Of Us at WARWICK LITTLE LEAGUE, Thank you for the support!


